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To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to Bills H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Judiciary Members, 
 
The attack on our Constitutional rights as law abiding citizens in Rhode Island is unimaginable. Embedding infringements 
on our rights into BUDGET bills? What a slimeball move, Mr. McKee. Public servants following his path like a bunch of 
lost sheep, and thinking  it is the way to a safer state truly should step aside and let well educated and intelligent-
minded law makers get the work done. Rhode Island has such potential....I pray the road ahead is brighter.  
 
I am a Rhode Island resident, and I would like my opposition to the following bills to be recorded: H5436, H5443, H5651, 
H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Banos 
1018 Smithfield Ave, Lincoln RI 


